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Contents

1. Research projects

o ,Lebensborn'-Kinder in der DDR. Erinnerungen im Spannungsfeld zweier Diktaturen™
Workshop am 11. Mai 2011, 9.30 Uhr - 18.00 Uhr
TOPOI-Haus der  Freien Universitdt  Berlin,  Hittorfstr. 18, 14195 Berlin
Anmeldung unter  alice.hailperin@fu-berlin.de. ~ For  further  information  see:
http://www.childrenbornofwar.org/Portals/7/public/Flyer.pdf.

2. Conference presentations and sessions

e The network will be presented at the annual conference of the European Survey
Research Association with a presentation on children born of war: “Using participatory
methods in hidden populations - experiences from an international research project”, Session:
Participatory  survey design. Further information: http://surveymethodology.eu/
conferences/lausanne-2011/presentation/314/

3. Publications

. (forthcoming) Arne @land and Ingvill C. Mochmann, Children of Danish mothers and German
soldiers in Denmark 1938-48. In: Lars Westerlund: Lapsiasiat — The Children Left Behind.

4. Searches by network members
(same is in Newsletter No. 3 2010 — members are still searching, so if you have any
information, please contact us)

o Another network member is looking for her parents. The mother lived in Denmark
during WWII and the father was a British Merchant Seaman Officer. Pictures of mother and
father are attached below. If you have any suggestion on how to proceed please contact
ingvill. mochmann@aqgesis.org or mailto:inge-lisel@christensen.mail.dk. The mother’s full
name and last address in Copenhagen is known.
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For continuous updates, please see network pages. The next INIRC Newsletter is scheduled
for end August 2011. Please send information to be included in the next issue to
ingvill. nochmann@gesis.org by August 20™ 2011.
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